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March 14, 2018 

 

Wallace Lee Jernigan Jr. 

City of Fayetteville  

339 Alexander St. 

Fayetteville, NC 28301 

 

Subject:  2018 NCDOT Bicycle and Pedestrian Planning Grant Initiative 

  

 

Dear Mr. Jernigan, 

 

Congratulations!  The North Carolina Department of Transportation is pleased to announce that 

the City of Fayetteville has been awarded a Bicycle Planning Grant, as approved by the Board of 

Transportation.   

 

We will be in touch within the next few weeks with additional information to explain how you 

will initiate and administer your planning project.  This will include certain administrative 

procedure guidance requesting how you would like to have your plan development process 

administered – through the selection of a qualified consultant under contract with NCDOT or 

through your own consultant selection process.   

 

The Municipal Reimbursement Agreement between the municipality and NCDOT will be sent in 

April or May. Please note that any funds expended prior to executing the Municipal 

Reimbursement Agreement and Notice to Proceed are not eligible for reimbursement. 

 

This program offers a unique funding opportunity, and we look forward to working with you to 

create a plan that will improve conditions for walking and bicycling in your community.  Should 

you have any questions, please contact John Vine-Hodge at 919-707-2607 or 

javinehodge@ncdot.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Hanna Cockburn, AICP 
Director, Bicycle and Pedestrian Transportation Division 
 

http://www.ncdot.gov/

